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Public 

Consultation 

Meeting 

On Thursday 18th January, we 

held our public consultation 

meeting for our new school 

building. We are excited to be able 

to share with you the plans. 

Thank you to all of those that could 

attend the public consultation and 

hope you enjoyed finding out more 

information about our new build. 

We were overwhelmed by the 

response and your words of 

encouragement about WPS. These 

designs will be shared with the 

learners throughout the coming 

weeks. We will continue to update 

you as the plans move forward.  

 

    

 

 

Principal Drop 

In session 

Friday 26th January is our 

Principal Drop In session. 

If you have any questions or 

feedback you would like to share 

with the Principal, he will be holding 

his monthly drop in session on 

Friday 26th January between 8.45am 

and 10.00am.   

 

Community Project 

A group of learners from year 7 & 8 took part in a 

community project in school this week.  

This week we hosted another Intergenerational Project, where 

we bring together learners and senior citizens from the local 

community. We played games, got to know each other and 

made plans for future projects over the coming months. All 

the learners involved made a fabulous impression on the 

seniors and represented the school (and themselves) 

incredibly well. 

 

A huge thank you to them all.  
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Girl’s Football Team 

Congratulations to the girl’s football Team 

The girl’s football team will be training with a coach from Northampton Town 

Football Club for six weeks as part of their prize for winning the local football 

tournament before Christmas. A coach joined the team this week for their usual 

training on a Tuesday lunchtime. The girls really enjoyed it. Well done to all those 

involved once again. 

 

 

Boys Rugby Team 

On Wednesday 17th January, the boy’s rugby team travelled to Northampton 

Casuals ground to play in a match.  

The year 7 team played well wining 8-7 against Northampton Academy. The team 

members also received some training from Olly Joyce, who is part of the England 

Coaching team.   

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 1st March 2018 will be World Book Day. 

Further details for the day will be emailed home but we thought you might like to start 

planning your book day outfits!  

We have also launched a 500-word story competition for our learners. We look 

forward to sharing some of these with you in a future newsletter. 

 

 

 

Year 8 Barcelona Trip  
Thank you to all our parents for attending the 

information evening on Thursday 18th January. We 

hope you found it useful.  

We are all really looking forward to the trip! 

 

 

 

School Car Park 

Gates to the front school car park will be closed 

to avoid congestion at drop off and pick up 

times. 

Just a reminder to parents and carers when 

dropping off and collecting learners, please use the 

pavilion car park. The gates to the main school car 

park will be closed during these times to ease 

congestion, but most importantly, it is to keep 

learners safe as they walk into school. Your help 

in this matter is much appreciated.  

 

 

 

Can we also ask for parents and carers to be 

mindful when going across the playground if PE 

lessons and enrichment clubs are still happening. 

Please carefully walk around these or wait for 

them to finish, ensuring safety for all.  

 

 


